
Hi Phillip, 

I am writing to object to the proposed Optus tower in the middle of John Fisher Park.From 
memory this is the third time Optus have tried to slide this proposal through council for 
approval, and this is the third time I and many other concerned residents have objected.

My youngest daughter plays netball there, and I and the rest of my family regularly walk our 
dog there.

There is strong scientific evidence of the health risks caused by electro magnetic radiation, so 
why on earth would anyone in good conscience approve the placing of such a tower where 
children regularly play? It is also very close to Curl Curl North Public School, where my 
youngest is a student.

There is plenty of published data on this, but here’s a summary:

I hope you and council will have the good sense to reject this proposal.

Regards,

Justin Cooper
North Curl Curl Resident
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